Dear Ms. Pollard,

As the parents of Ryan Morton, a prep student at your school, we
wanted to express to you in writing our gratitude and appreciation fo you,
your staff and school community as a whole.

We would especially like to say a big thank you to Mrs.Dunn.
The constant open communication and availabilty on your behalf made
transtition from kinder to school a successful one. Not only for Ryan but
us as a family as well.

As a new parent to the school, we were filled with many emotions.
Anxiety, trepidation, excitement and slight sadness. Our little boy was
leaving our constant care and being placed into the hands of someone
else.

Lucky for us these hands have been encouraging and nurturing,
whilst at the same time creating a challenging and stimulating
environment. |

We have seen the great progress Ryan has made from the start of the
year to now.

As we have a second child, Toby, starting Prep in 2012, we have no
doubt that his first year of school will be an invaluable start to his
education, as Ryan's first year here has been.

Thanking you again,

Nicole and Gary Morton



